
El  Dorado  County
supervisorial  districts  up
for a vote
El Dorado County supervisors are expected to vote Sept. 13 on
the redistricting plan, with the first reading Aug. 23.

On the agenda for next week is having the current district
that encompasses the South Shore expanding west. It would have
the district now represented by Norma Santiago include the
entire basin.

Some of the earlier proposals called for splitting the Lake
Tahoe  portion  of  El  Dorado  County  into  two  supervisorial
districts as had been done in the past.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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